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Seneca Falls - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with Bill Croft and Randy Rice of
the Seneca Falls Chapter of Whitetails Unlimited. The organization will be hosting
“Hunters Night Out” at the Waterloo Holiday Inn on Saturday, October 8, 2011
beginning at 5 p.m. For more information or tickets, please visit
www.whitetailsunlimited.com or contact WTU National Headquarters at 1-800-274-
5471.

Pictured left to right are: Bill Croft, Board Member; Senator Mike Nozzolio; and Randy
Rice, President of the Seneca Falls Chapter of Whitetails Unlimited.
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